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Office Hours 

Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you 

have an emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

Thank you. 

 

On Friday 29th January, we said our sad farewells to Mr Groom. He had a lovely final week with 

the children in school during lockdown and seeing all of his class in his live lessons. He was very 

lucky to receive lots of visitors during the week to wish him well and he loved chatting to all of 

our families on the playground and on the phone. 

But, it was with great happiness we welcomed Mrs Stanway back to school after her maternity 

leave. She has really enjoyed her first week back, although a little tired, she is loving getting to 

know everyone in the class and in her live lessons. 

We would like to say a massive thank you to Morrisons and The Red House in Stafford 

for all of their support and kind donations of food for our families. It is always amazing to be on 

the receiving end of such kindness and thoughtfulness.  

                                                              

Tuesday 9th February 2021 
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Mrs Cadman has been working her magic and produced another lovely video of our 

children. This has been uploaded to Bishop Rawle’s Facebook and Instagram page, it is 

brilliant to see so many of our pupils. Thank you to all of our families in school and those 

that are currently working at home for sending in great photos. 

On Tuesday, we will start removing the 

carpets in the corridors, IT room and 

Red Class. We cannot wait to see the 

next part of our school improvement 

project and have new carpets fitted. 

We are hoping that the new carpets 

will be fitted over half term. As soon as 

the work starts, we will share with you 

some photos! 

As always, please remember to take 

care and stay safe. We are all 

looking forward to the day that we 

reopen and welcome all of our 

brilliant pupils back. 

We would like to share two lovely, ‘We can 

do everything through Christ’ posters. The 

challenge to include our School vision was 

set by Mrs Hill and Mrs Hamer, if you would 

like to send in your entry, please email your 

completed poster to your class email 

address. 

                                      

To support our pupils who are working 

at home, we have purchased 20 new 

laptops. Currently, these have been 

loaned to some of our families to 

enable them to access their live 

lessons and work. It is lovely to see 

and talk to so many of our pupils 

every day. 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

04.03.21 - World Book Day- more 

details to follow 

08.03.21 - Proposed  School reopen 

30.03.21 - Easter Bonnet competition 

Key stage 1 

30.03.21 - Decorate an egg 

competition Key Stage 2 

31.03.21 - Easter Service 

01.04.21 - Break up for Easter Holiday 

(Thursday) 

02.04.21 - Good Friday 

04.04.21 - Easter Day 

19.04.21 - School reopens- Summer 

Term 

03.05.21 - May day 

28.05.21 - Break up for half term 

07.06.21 - School reopens 

13.07.21 – Sports Day 

15.07.21 – Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 

16.07.21- Last day of term 
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